
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No. 21 of 2023 

 

Search and Rescue Exercise – Belfast Lough 

 

Mariners are advised that on Sunday 24th September from 0900 to 1200 that a HM Coastguard Helicopter 

“Coastguard 199” will be conducting a training exercise with Lagan Search and Rescue in the area below. 

Vessels are advised to keep clear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 

Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        20th September 2023 


